Should Have Checked E-mail First

written by Holly December 15, 2004 By Holly Lisle

Did not get to work on the next Onyx proposal. In my e-mail, I discovered that Claire had sent me the first draft of my cover copy for LAST GIRL DANCING. It was fantastic — they have someone really, really good putting cover copy together over there.

Claire asked me to look over it and consider making a couple of changes to prevent spoilers. So I did that instead.

Now I need to get to work on pages for LGD. Goal for today, another three thousand new words. Minimum, two thousand, four thousand would be great. WIP bar will show how it's going. (I update every ten minutes just to keep up with my wordcount numbers, but the actual jumps in wordcount on the graphic only occur at XX501.)

Starting count, 63,368.

Contents © Holly Lisle. https://hollylisle.com All Rights Reserved